
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
  

“Tavaci” Annexation Petition 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the city council (the “Council”) of the city of Cottonwood 

Heights (the “City”) will hold a public hearing to accept public comments concerning the 

proposed annexation into the City of the “Tavaci” development and certain adjoining realty 

which consists of approximately 95 acres of realty located within or near the "Tavaci" 

development abutting the City's Easterly boundary, situated to the East of Wasatch Blvd. and to 

the North of Big Cottonwood Canyon. The public hearing will occur at the Council’s business 

meeting on Tuesday, 6 February 2024, beginning at approximately 7:00 p.m. or as soon 

thereafter as practical, in the Council’s chambers at 2277 East Bengal Blvd., Cottonwood 

Heights, UT.  

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City will make reasonable 

accommodations to participants that require such accommodations. Request for assistance may 

be made by calling 801.944.7000 at least 48 hours before the meeting. The public may remotely 

hear the open portions of the meeting through live broadcast by connecting to 

http://mixlr.com/chmeetings.  A link to the meeting registration will be available on the 

meeting’s agenda. 

 

Public comments may be submitted to the City Recorder by email at 

https://www.cottonwoodheights.utah.gov/your-government/public-comment up to 4:00 p.m., 

MST, on the hearing date. Comments received after 4:00 p.m. MST on that date will be 

forwarded to the Council, but not included into the record or addressed during the hearing. 

  

Published by order of the Cottonwood Heights City Council. 
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